
Hello everyone! October is already over, I can’t believe it! I hope everyone had a Happy
Halloween and is looking forward to a well earned Thanksgiving Break. I wish everyone doing a
solo for Cabaret good luck, I know you’ll do great. Other than that, November is looking to be a
quiet month. Check out our website www.bellairechoir.org, and see y’all next month!- Ryan F. 

Birthdays!
Dani A.                  11/4
Tejeshwar J.          11/15
Andee C.              11/16
Joseph R.               11/28

Important Announcements
Cabaret is on the 1st and
2nd, both nights are
MANDATORY!!
Good luck to those going to
Pre-Area!!
Have a great Thanksgiving
Break!

Instagram: @bellairehschoir
Twitter: @BellaireHSChoir
Tiktok: @bellairehschoir
Website: www.bellairechoir.org
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